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Comments: To GMUG Planning Team,

 

I'm a trail runner. I worry about safety on mixed use trails with fast, downhill biking. Often I've had to jump off the

trail to avoid out of control riders.

 

I hope that GMUG will include safety concerns about downhill biking in the scope of the Forest Plan Revision and

EIS.

 

Also, I support GMUG's 2007 recommendation of Wilderness for Granite Basin. It's a popular area for trail

runners. Wilderness would ensure safe recreation.

 

Thank you,

 

Toni Westerholm

Crested Butte, CO

 


